
 

ADDENDUM NO. 9 
 

DATE: June 18, 2019 
 

 

TO: All Prospective Bidders 
FROM: David Ossom 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 9 - IFB P18275 – Janitorial and Cleaning Supplies 
 

 
Certain revisions, additions, and modifications are hereby incorporated into the Invitation for Bid 

(IFB) Documents.  

 
The Change is as follows: 

 
1. In accordance with IFB No. P18275, Instructions to Bidders Section 16, VTA has 

determined that it is in VTA’s best interest to reject all bids received and reissue a new 

solicitation. 

2. IFB No. P18275 is cancelled and a new IFB P19124 will be issued on or before June 24, 

2019.  


